

## NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF POSTAL SUPERVISORS

National Headquarters 1727 KING STREET, SUITE 400 ALEXANDRIA, VA 22314-2753 (703) 836-9660

March 24, 2020

## **Board Memo 019-2020: NAPS National Convention Self-Nomination Committee Request Deadline March 31, 2020**

Executive Board,

As a reminder, the deadline for submitting self-nomination requests for a 2020 NAPS National Convention Committed is Tuesday, March 31, 2020.

In light of the COVID0-19 pandemic and per CDC Guidelines, NAPS Headquarters is currently closed until April 6, 2020. However, NAPS HQ is still safely accepting mail. Furthermore, members may submit their self-nomination requests online at <a href="https://www.naps.org">www.naps.org</a>. Therefore, there is no need to extend the committee deadline. However, there is a possibility that committee member selections and notifications may be delayed until the first of May.

At this time, the 2020 NAPS National Convention is still scheduled for August 17-21, 2020 at the Gaylord Texan in Grapevine, TX. NAPS HQ will provide any future updates accordingly.

Please share this memo with your membership.

Thank you.

Brian J. Wagner NAPS National President